
 

UNIVERSITY ADMISSIONS TESTS – WEDNESDAY 30TH OCTOBER 2019 

University Admissions tests will be taking place here on Wednesday 30th October at 9.00 

YOU MUST REGISTER WITH THE EXAMS OFFICER MISS CLODE BY 15TH OCTOBER OTHERWISE YOU CANNOT 

BE ENTERED 

BOTH THE BMAT AND TEST OF MATHEMATICS FOR UNIVERSITY ADMISSION (TMUA) TEST HAVE FEES 

WHICH NEED TO BE PAID VIA PARENTPAY IF YOU ARE IN Y13.  EXTERNAL STUDENTS MUST PAY BY 

CHEQUE. 

Most students will take their University Admissions tests in the Main Hall. 
 
If you have exam access arrangements (extra time, laptop, rest breaks) or are taking more than 1 test, you 
will take your test(s) at the same time but in another venue (still to be decided). 
 
You must bring the following with you: 
 
PHOTO ID – this can be your oyster card, passport or driving licence but the photo must be a recent one. 
 
CLEAR PENCIL CASE – black pens, pencils (hb), erasers, highlighters, pencil sharpeners 
 
CALCULATORS – only permitted for section 2 in ENGAA & NSAA tests. You must put your calculator on the 
floor during sections for which calculators are not allowed. Calculators are not permitted in any other 
admissions test. 
 
RESULTS 
 
BMAT -published on-line On Friday 22nd November 2019 
TEST OF MATHEMATICS – published on-line on Wednesday 27th November 2019. 
ELAT & TSA - published on-line on Monday 13th January 2020 
 
NB – YOU WILL BE GIVEN YOUR CONFIDENTIAL RESULTS INFORMATION SHEET WITH INSTRUCTIONS HOW TO 
ACCESS YOUR RESULTS WHEN YOU SIT THE TEST – PLEASE DO NOT LOSE IT. 
 
For all other tests, an indication of performance in the written assessment will be included as part of the 
feedback about unsuccessful candidates 
 
On the morning of the test, please make your way to your exam room at 8.45, taking all your belongings into 
your exam room and follow the invigilator’s instructions on where to leave them. The seating plan will be on 
display on the exams noticeboard alongside ma7 before half term. Please check where you are sitting before 
you enter the hall. 
 
Please see Miss Clode in the admissions/data/exams office if you have any questions. 
 


